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Public Domain Improvements 

We are delivering a package of Public Domain Improvement works that will assist students, school staff 
and visitors to access the new school buildings safely, as well as improve the amenity in the local area. 
The safety of students, school staff and the local community is the highest priority. 

Hermitage Road footpath works  

Further to previous correspondence issued in June 2023, work on the new footpath on the western side 
of Hermitage Road (and some work on the eastern side) has started, with the relocation of new Ausgrid 
power poles now finished.  Upcoming works over the coming months will include: 
 
 finishing surveys and service scanning  
 new Jemena gas main installation. Jemena will provide a separate notification to customers affected 

by an upcoming planned outage  
 removal of redundant Ausgrid power poles 
 completion of NBN works, including an NBN outage, for which affected customers have been notified 
 installation of water barriers for the Sydney Water watermain diversion 
 new trenching for Sydney Water watermain diversions 
 relocation of Telstra & Optus in ground assets, which will be notified separately to effected 

customers 
 

Standard working hours will be 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. No work 
will take place on Sundays or public holidays unless otherwise advised. 

Traffic, parking and access changes 

As previously advised, there will be changes to pedestrian and vehicle movements along Hermitage 
Road from Victoria Road to Rhodes Street. These will include: 

 
 Traffic control to ensure the safe movement of pedestrians and traffic.   
 Temporary changes to traffic movements or parking, which are clearly signposted and monitored by 

traffic controllers. 
 

We anticipate these works will be finished in early 2024.  Ongoing notifications will be issued to 
provide regular updates on the progress of these works.  

Please refer to the map overleaf for details of these temporary changes. 
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Location of works 

 

For further information about the project, please visit the website at 
edu.nsw.link/MEEP or by scanning the QR code. You can also call or 
email us during business hours using the contact details below. 

Enquiries for the Meadowbank TAFE campus can be made via email 
at meadowbankprecinct@tafensw.edu.au or by calling 1800 752 142 
during business hours. 

Approximate location of works is highlighted in red 
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